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ITEM 18 SUPPLEMENTARY 
MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 77 

COUNCIL MEETING Dec. 1/75 

Re: PUBLIC INFORMATION BROCHURES FOR THE 
NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT PROGRAMME 

Following is a report from the Director of Planning on brochures for the 
Neighbourhood Improvement Programme. 

This is for the information of Council. 

TO: MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

FROM: DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 

Planning Department, 
December 1, 197 5 
Our File #12. 129 

. RE: ·. PUBLIC INFORMATION BROCHURES FOR THE 
NEIGHBOURHOOD IMPROVEMENT PROGRAMME. 

The purpose of the attached brochure is to inform residents oft.he Stride Ave. -
Edmonds area of the Neighbourhood Improvement Programme (NIP). 

The brochures are being distributed to all residents, business and public places 
within the general area. A total of 4,000 brochures are being produced. 
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In addition to the brochure distribution, discussions are being held with various 
organizations ln the East Burnaby nrea including ratepayers, senior citizens, 
tenants, school and church groups, 

At the four public meetings on December 8, 9, l.6 and 18, the Neighbourhood 
Improvement Program mo and the Hesidential Rehabilitation Assistance 
Programme wlll be explained to the area residents. The objectlves will be to 
obtnln public feedback on the progrnmmes, the issues ln the area and possible 
N.l. P, boundaries, 

This is for the informntlon of Council, 
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A. L. Pnrr, 
DIHTW'J.'OH OF PLANNING, 
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